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17th September 2019 
 

Year 1 trip to Church Farm – Thursday 17th October 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our topic ‘Claws, Paws and Whiskers’ we would like to take the children on a trip to Church Farm, 
Stow Bardolph on Thursday 17th October 2019.  We plan to leave school at 9.15am and return to school at 
approximately 3.00pm. 
 
The children will be able to enjoy many activities, including the following:- 
 

 See various farm animals. 
 Experience an ‘Animal Encounters’ session, where the children will have the opportunity to touch the 

animals. 

 Use the play area which includes trampolines, climbing frames and ride on toys.  

 Have a tractor ride to tour the farm park.  
 

The cost of the trip is £14.00, which covers the price of entry, coach hire, tractor ride and insurance.  Payments 
need to be made through the school online system at www.schoolgateway.com by Friday 11th 
October ensuring that you tick the consent box.  . If you are unable to use our online payment system, 
please call at the school office, where they will be able to print off a Pay Point Voucher that can be paid 
at the Co-op, Nisa (Victory Ave only) or Delph Petrol Station. 
 
All children in Year 1 are entitled to receive a Universal Free School Meal.  If you would like the school kitchen 
to provide your child with a packed lunch please leave a comment to which roll you wish to order when paying 
online. The packed lunch will consist of a ham, cheese or tuna roll, a biscuit, piece of fruit and a small bottle of 
water. 
 
All the children will be accompanied by adults who have been DBS cleared by Park Lane School.  
 
A further letter to inform you what your child will need to bring, will be sent out nearer the time.    
 
We hope the day will be fun packed and interesting for everyone.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
                                             
  
 
 

Mr B Chisholm  
bchisholm@parklane.cambs.sch.uk 
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